
English Department Homework Club 
 

Does your son or daughter find completing homework challenging? 

Do they struggle to ‘get on with it’? 

Do they wish they could work somewhere quiet? 

Do they leave class unsure of what to do next to improve? 

 

The answer 
 

The English department will be running a twice weekly Homework Club – one at lunch time 
and the other after school. 
 
The Club will be there to support pupils in their study and revision of course work but also to 
allow pupils who find completing work at home challenging.  
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to utilise resources of the English Department including: 
 

 Teacher support/expertise 

 Access to text books 

 Access to past papers/practice papers 

 Use of a laptop 

 A quiet and focussed place to work 

 
It is hoped that pupils will use the Club regularly across the year groups to help them with 
their studies. 
 

Days and times 

Monday lunch time in Room 206 
Thursday after school from 3:45 to 4:45 in Room 206 

 

 

 

 


